
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CHALEUR REGION ART EXHIBITION 

AT THE REGIONAL SERVICES COMMISSION 

 

Petit-Rocher, February 16, 2023 - The Chaleur Regional Service Commission is pleased to invite 

you to its Chaleur Region Art Exhibition. For the occasion, the CRSC offices will be transformed 

into an exhibition hall and will open its doors to the public on Thursday, February 23rd, starting 

at 8:30 a.m. Numerous door prizes, including a paddle board, will be offered to the public by raffle 

at the end of the day. 

The purpose of this “open house” is not only to introduce the artists of the region, but to introduce 

the new services offered by the Chaleur Regional Service Commission.  

"With local governance reform, the government has expanded the mandate of the RSCs. To this 

day, I think many are unaware of the services we offer. We want this event to encourage people 

to come and meet us, to let them know that we are here and how we can help them. We also 

want our community to be proud of the treasures it holds," explains Jocelyne Hachey, Chief 

Executive Officer of the Chaleur Regional Service Commission. 

The Commission will take this opportunity to launch the new logo of the Economic Development 

Office, one of the new services offered in its offices: "Our office has an important role to play in 

the future of the region as our mission, ultimately, is to improve the prosperity and quality of life 

of all our citizens," explains Shirley de Silva, Director of Economic Development and Tourism at 

the Chaleur Regional Service Commission. 

The exhibition promises to be quite extraordinary. No less than twenty artists will present their 

most beautiful work.  

Following this “open house”, the exhibition will remain open to the public until Thursday, March 

23rd, 2023, during the regular business hours of the Chaleur Regional Service Commission, 

Monday to Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to noon and from 1:00 to 4:30 p.m.  

The Chaleur Regional Service Commission would like to acknowledge the financial support of the 

Regional Development Corporation, the Port of Belledune and UNI Financial Cooperation. 

Everyone is invited! 
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Information and interviews: 

Shirley de Silva 

Director of Economic Development and Tourism 

506-542-2688 ext.: 119 

shirley.desilva@csrchaleurrsc.ca  

mailto:shirley.desilva@csrchaleurrsc.ca

